
 

 

 

 
 

DAILY BULLETIN for  

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 20, 2019 
Periods 0-7 | ​Altered:​ Shelter in Place (5th per) 

 
 

NEXT WEEK:  
● Nothing! 

THE NEXT WEEK: 
● More nothing! 

 
 

Power through today everyone, then go 
have an awesome break!  

 
See you back at school on  
Monday, January 6, ​2020​! 
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● Cheer on your Cheer Leaders! The Spirit of Northshore Cheer Competition is 
at Woodinville High tomorrow. It’s starts at 10:30, students tickets are $10.  

● If you took the PSAT in October and would like to have the test booklet you 
used during the test, it’s available in the counseling office. Stop by to pick 
yours up! 

● If you tried out for Drama’s next musical, the cast list is out! It’s posted on 
the Black Box door. 

● Tonight BHS Basketball will be playing a Quad at Northcreek! Wear your 
ugly sweater tonight. Both girls teams and both boys teams will start at 
6:30. Tickets are $5 with ASB, $7 without. 

 

MISCELLANEOUS NEED-TO-KNOW 
● Unified Bowling starts right after Break and runs through February 13 

at Kenmore Lanes. Partners and athletes must be registered via Final 
Forms to participate. If you have not yet registered, do it SOON!! 
Questions? Ask Ms. Leland (​jleland@nsd.org​). And remember, ​a 
physical valid ​through ​the season and are required for all 
participants.   

● NEED EXTRA HELP in your ELL classes? You can stay after any day of 
the week to get support in anything ELL, including projects! Ms. Lazo 
will be in Room 760 after school Monday through Friday! (Remember, 
the activity bus runs on Mondays, Tuesdays, Wednesdays - NOT 
Thursdays/Fridays.)  

 
COLLEGE & CAREER CORNER 

CWU Application Workshop 
SENIORS​ ​-​ if you plan on applying to Central Washington University, we can help! 

On January 15th, we will be hosting a CWU Application Workshop with Grace 

Nguyen, CWU Admissions Counselor. The workshop will take place on January 

15th at 1pm in the Computer Lab next to the Library and will take about an hour. 

Grace will walk you through the application, answer any questions you have, 

check the status of your application if you've already applied and hand out swag if 

you attend. To sign up, see Mr. Dawson in the counseling office. Hope to see you 

there! 

mailto:jleland@nsd.org


 

 

 

Scholarship Confusion? 
Are you confused about the entire scholarship process 
and don’t know where to begin? Thankfully, the Bothell 
High School Counseling Department is here to help. 
We’re offering a Scholarship Information Session that will 
give you a leg up in the process. 

● WHEN:​ Friday, January 10, 2020 
● TIME:​ During Club Time 

● WHERE:​ BHS Library 
● FOR WHO:​ Seniors 
● Sign up in the Naviance College visit Section! See Mr. Dawson with 

questions. 
 

SPORTS SCHEDULE 

 
 

 

 


